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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
You asked:  
 
 
Please would you consider answering the below four questions as a FOI request? 

1. Which local risk management system does your trust currently use please? (eg: Ulysses 2000 
Ltd / InPhase Ltd / RLDatix etc etc)  

RL Datix 

2. How many responses are required as a minimum for your staff to complete a patient safety 
report?  

No minimum. 

3. On average how many patient safety forms have been completed by your staff per month over 
the previous 6-month period please?  
 
From 1st December 2022 to 30th April 2023 = 6121 (6 months data – as we are only halfway through 
May 2023) 
 

4. What is your ratio of events associated with harm to events associated with no harm please?  
 
From 1st December 2022 to 30th April 2023:  

  
Dec-

22 
Jan-

23 
Feb-

23 
Mar-

23 
Apr-

23 Total 

NO HARM 992 1021 888 1249 1025 5175 



 

 

HARM 170 211 192 204 169 946 

Total 1162 1232 1080 1453 1194 6121 

5. How many staff does your organisation employ? 

The Trust’s current headcount is 7222. 
 
 
If you are not entirely satisfied with this response, please do not hesitate to contact the Information 
Governance Department via the email address provided.  If we do not hear from you within 40 days, we 
will assume that we have been able to accommodate your request under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Allison Luxon 
Deputy Director of Nursing 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to: Information Governance Department, 
Wrightington, Wigan and Leigh NHS Foundation Trust, Suite 9, Buckingham Row, Brick Kiln Lane, Wigan, 
WN1 1XX. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision at:  
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  
Wilmslow 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 
Helpline number: 0303 123 111 


